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April 15, 1998

|
Mr. S. A. Patuiski

| Site Vice Presidrt
Point Beach Nucl6 ir Plant
6610 Nuclear Road
Two Rivers, WI 54241

| SUBJECT: NRC RADIATION PROTECTION INSPECTION REPORTS 50-266/98008(DRS);
50-301/98008(DRS)

!

Dear Mr. Patuiski:

On March 20,1998, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) completed an inspection of the
radiation protection program at your Point Beach Nuclear Plant. The results of this inspection
were discussed on that date with Mr. Cayia and other members of your staff. The enclosed
report presents the results of that inspection.

The purpose of this inspection was to review radiation protection performance during the Unit i
refueling outage (U1R24), including outage work controls, as-low-as-is-reasonably-achievable

1

(ALARA) controls, radiation worker performance, and outage posting, labeling and
| housekeeping. In addition, several open items from previous inspections were reviewed and
; closed.

Based on the results of this inspection, no violations of NRC requirements were identified.
The NRC has determined that radiation protection performance was effective for the activities
reviewed during the Unit i refueling outage. Good communication between health physics and
work groups was observed during work activities. Pre-job briefings were detailed and
effectively conveyed radiological conditions and radiation work permit (RWP) requirements,
although, ALARA review results were not clearly documented in RWPs.

In addition, radiation worker practices were generally good; however, two instances of poor
radiation work practices were identified involving a worker sitting in a designated higher dose
rate area and close to an ALARA alert sign, and an inadequate frisk by an individual exiting
containment. These incidents indicate that additional attention is warranted in this area.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and its
enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR).
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We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

hn A. Grobe, Director
ision of Reactor Safety

Docket Nos. 50-266; 50-301
License Nos. DPR 24; DPR27 I

Enclosure: Inspection Reports 50-266/98008(DRS); 50-301/98008(DRS)
i
i

cc w/ encl: R. R. Grigg, President and Chief
Operating Officer, WEPCO

A. J. Cayia, Plant Manager
B. D. Burks, P.E., Director

Bureau of Field Operations '

Cheryl L. Parrino, Chairman
Wisconsin Public Service
Commission

State Liaison Officer
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Distribution:
CAC (E-Mail)
Project Mgr., NRR w/ encl
A. Beach w/ encl

| J. Caldwell w/ encl
B. Clayton w/ encl
SRI Point Beach w/ enc!
DRP w/ encl
TSS w/enct
DRS (2) w/enct
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'' Docket File enci
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